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As a current citizen of Oregon, I have enjoyed the process of voting by mail. In any 

endeavor there can be minor issues that arrive. Changing the process over minor 

issues seems, like an overkill. Why not address just the minor concerns and move 

forward. As mail in voting has been in place for a long time in Oregon… in fact it’s 

generational. Please move forward on more important citizen concerns… Thank 

You… 


